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This is a dangerous bill. My family, like so many others, left California in large part 

due to policies like these that were put into place with the best intentions. This policy 

will make public areas unsafe for families, will destroy businesses, and further the 

addiction and hopelessness that this policy is trying to address. I strongly advocate 

against passage of this bill. 


